
NOTICE OF INTENT  
TO ADOPT REGULATIONS ON WATER USE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 2, 2017 at 6:45p.m., the City Council of the 
City of Cupertino will consider adoption of its 2017 Regulations for Water Use. The 
2016 Regulations for Water Use expired March 1, 2017 and were originally adopted to 
meet the 2016 Santa Clara Valley Water District (SCVWD) reduction goal of 20% as 
compared to 2013 water use. For 2017, the SCVWD has continued its 20% reduction 
goal. If adopted, the 2017 Regulations for Water Use would continue to encourage the 
ongoing conservation of water and will apply to all of Cupertino. The proposed 
Regulations are available on the City's website 
at www.cupertino.org/2017WaterRegulations. Any questions please contact the City of 
Cupertino Public Works Department at Phone: (408) 777-3354, Fax: (408) 777-3333. 
Council meets at 6:45 p.m., Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, California. Interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. If you wish to 
challenge the action of the City Council in court, you may be limited to raising only those 
issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this notice, or in 
written correspondence delivered to the City of Cupertino at, or prior to, the public 
hearing. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH CC 4/21/17 
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